
 

 On behalf of all the 
underclassmen in Key 
Club, I would like to thank 
all the seniors who 
participated and guided 
us throughout the year. 
Their service to Mar Vista 
High’s Key Club is very 
much appreciated.  
 
Thank you for reading, 
Celine Calpo 
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A MESSAGE FROM THE EDITOR 
Hello Mar Vista, 
 
 This month, we 
have new officers to 
welcome as they step up 
to the plate, as well as the 
biggest event, DCON.  
 Officer terms do 
not officially start until the 
end of DCON, so I will still 
be writing newsletters 
until that time.  
 Keep in mind that 
the seniors that recruited 
us for Key Club and 
served as our officers are 
ending their terms. That 
does not mean that they 
are not willing to help us 
though.  

GET READY 
FOR DCON! 

UPCOMING EVENTS! 

Beach Clean Up – Imperial Beach – February 9th   DCON – Anaheim, CA –March 22nd-24th               
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Letter from the 

Tech Editor! 
 

 Hey everyone! As 

you should know, our Key 

Club has a website which 

has gone under 

construction. There’s a 

new layout, updated 

events and a photo 

gallery you can browse 

through. 

Please be aware 

that we invest time in 

this website in hopes 

that you refer to it 

whenever you have a 

question on when a 

certain event is 

happening, or where.  

It would be more 

than great if you 

checked it out.   

 

Thanks, 

Remy D’Agnillo 

RECENT EVENTS 

Announcements 
 Feel free to attend monthly DCM’s 

 Community Service is still available 

by going to the IB Methodist 

Church on Palm Avenue 

 DCON is March 22nd-24th  

Picture of the Month 
 

 
 

Cristina Curiel, Remy D’Agnillo, Dannielle Griffin and Hugo 
Arreola attend the DCM/ Conclave at Helix High. 
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spans for three 

days and two 

nights, Key Club 

members will 

experience the time 

of their lives 

participating in 

spirit events, 

leadership 

workshops and many 

other activities 

designed to build 

character.  

There is also 

an award ceremony 

where the most 

enthusiastic and 

noticeable Key Club 

members get 

recognized for 
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DCON  

If you 

attended the DCM / 

Joint Conclave 

meeting at Helix 

High School, you 

would know that our 

current LTG, Ale 

Delgado, has a new 

successor, Mary 

Liang. Her term 

will start after 

DCON.  

What is DCON? 
DCON stands 

for “District 

Convention,” and it 

will be held at the 

Anaheim Mariott.  

During this 

convention, which 

their hard work and 

contributions to 

the community.  

Aside from all 

those workshops, 

DCON is considered 

the inauguration 

event for all the 

rising officers for 

every club in the 

all the divisions.  

Our officers 

were elected at our 

January 31
st
 

meeting. The 

results of the 

elections will be 

announced on 

February 9
th
, at the 

Beach Clean-Up, as 

well as on the 

website. 

How can I 

afford it? 
 If you 

couldn’t go to DCON 

this year it’s 

alright! It’s prime 

time to start 

saving up for next 

year. 

 If you’re sure 

you won’t be able 

to save up enough 

money, then it 

would be a great 

idea for you to 

help think of 

future fundraising 

ideas. Officers do 

the best they can 

to pick events that 

are fun for 

everyone, but even 

they need help! 

 DCON is an 

Pictured to the left is the 
Anaheim Convention Center, 

where DCON will be taking 
place this year. 
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